
               FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION 

                                            Francestown, New Hampshire 

 

 

         Minutes of Meeting July 11, 2009 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9 am.  Present were:  Bobby Abbott, Tom Anderson, 

Barbara Caskie, Abby Dawson, Joe Ludwig, Ann Stewart and Maureen Von Rosenvinge. 

 

Minutes of the June meeting were read and accepted, after paragraph 6 was deleted.   

 

There was a discussion on the 136 Cell Tower Report and Tom Anderson explained what 

AT&T is planning for a site on Crotched Mountain and what issues will affect the Town.  

The response to a report, asking for input from the Planning Board, was distributed.  An 

alternate site may be in the works, making the report mute.   

 

A request to the Selectmen regarding a subcommittee to work on the Town Hall was 

accepted.  Frank Hanchett has been accepted as a member of the Commission. 

 

Joe Ludwig agreed to write an article on hunting for the September issue of The 

Francestown News. 

 

In old business, there was a discussion on how proceed to remedy the situation with the 

old quarry mill site.  Joe will contact Dick Levitt and see whether he would be able to 

contact the owners.  Should a subcommittee be set up to investigate private funds? 

 

The Commission thanked Abby Dawson and FHIS for the work that they did on the 

Sheep Program. 

 

There will be no meeting in August.  The next meeting with be on September 18, 2009. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:50 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Barbara Caskie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


